City of Cleveland

Department of Law
Barbara A. Langhenry, Director

Interoffice Memorandum

To:  Clerk Patricia Britt " Date: November 13, 2020

From: Shirley Tomasello Re:  Ord. No. 793-2020
Assistant Director of Law

At the request of the Department of Public Health, I am requestin
Ordinance No. 793-2020 be tabled at the next available Council meeting
legislation is currently in the Health Committee Box. The Department statesth
departmentis going to resubmita change of application that is more compreht
for the youth and adults they plan to serve.

Enc. %’2\.‘/7 Grrowr O

Cc:  Allan Dreyer
Valarie McCall
Brian Kimball
Sandy Wood
Council President Kelley and Council Member Griffin



